



Administration

201 Delafield Street, Waukesha, WI 53188 Tel: 262.524.3701 fax: 262.524.3899 www.ci.waukesha.wi.us

Buildings and Grounds ID Number: ID#15-3350	Council Meeting Date: 10/6/2015
Submitted By: Eric Payne, Building and Grounds President	City Administrator Approval: Kevin Lahner, City Administrator KL
Finance Department Review: Rich Abbott, Finance Director RA	City Attorney's Office Review: Brian Running, City Attorney BER

Subject:

Discussion and Recommendation: Move the crossing guard from the intersection at Madison Street & N. Moreland Blvd. to the intersection at S. Charles Street & E. Laflin Avenue

Details:

Referral was made to the committee by the Sgt. Daily of the police department. Sgt. Daily gave a report on the proposal to move the crossing guard. The committee members voted unanimously to approve the relocation.

Options & Alternatives:

Discuss whether to approve this request.

Financial Remarks:

No cost to B&G

Executive Action:

A resolution for approving the crossing guard relocation will need to be executed by the Mayor and Clerk after the Council Meeting

Committee Recommendation:

The Buildings and Grounds Committee approved this item at their September 14, 2015 meeting. This item will be under the October 6, 2015 Common Council consent agenda.

